
Marin County Seeks Applicants for Membership on the Community 
Development Block Grant Priority Setting Committee  

The reason for expanding the committee is to bring greater diversity to the group that (1) advises the Board 
of Supervisors on the Community Development Block Grant and HOME Program funding allocation process 
and (2) provides input on the County's implementation of the Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing 
Choice. Therefore, this recruitment is specifically for individuals who represent the interests of racial and 
ethnic minorities and/or people with disabilities. For details on this opportunity, please click here. Committee 
membership applications are due February 7, 2012.  

Committee Membership Application Form 

http://www.co.marin.ca.us/depts/CD/main/comdev/FEDERAL/forms/Announcement_Committee_App.pdf
http://www.co.marin.ca.us/depts/CD/main/comdev/FEDERAL/forms/App_Countywide.pdf

